
 

 

 

 NECDO 
MONTHLY  
NEWSLETTER 

 

  

IN THIS ISSUE 
PG. 2 
DISTRIBUTION OF CERTIFICATES FOR WCBP 
PROJECT PARTICIPANTS  
CELEBRATION OF IWD (INTERNATIONAL 
WOMEN DAY) 
PG. 3 
CAMPAIGN OF IMPLANTATION OF TREES FOR 
SPRING 1402  
PG. 4 

MEETING WITH INDONESIAN EMBASSY 

 

 

 

 
info@necdo.org.af 

 necdopc@yahoo.com 

 

www.facebook.com/NECDO 

4/3/2023 

(+93) – 0 – 799824570  

 www.necdo.org.af 

 

NEWS LETTER NO.: 30 



 

 2 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

CELEBRATION OF IWD 
(INTERNATIONAL WOMEN´S DAY) 

   

 

Noor Educational and Capacity 
Development Organization successfully 
celebrated international women day in 
NECDO main office with participation 
of NECDO management team, women 
activists, teachers, and students, this 
was an important event that women 
despite barriers could gathered and 
celebrate this important day and 
discuss women rights to Education, 
Social and Political Participation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DISTRIBUTION OF CERTIFICATES 
FOR WCBP PROJECT 

PARTICIPANTS  

 

NECDO team distributed certificates for 
30 of teachers who graduated from 
capacity building projects for girls and 
women where they learned about 
advocacy, networking, women rights, 
report writing. Also prized its female staff 
for their good job, efforts and struggles in 
the hard times and many challenges they 
face. 
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Campaign of 
Plantation 

(Spring 1402-
2023) 

  

CAMPAIGN OF PLANTATION OF 
TREES FOR SPRING 1402-2023 

NECDO celebrated 1402-2023 spring by 
implanting trees in Kabul city on 13th 

March 2023.  This campaign was held by 
NECDO male and female staff with 
cooperation of members of municipality 
PD 10 .The program commenced at 
9:00am ended by 3:45 pm, in this 
campaign participants discussed about 
green lands, importance of plantation and 
trees, cleanliness of city, as well as 
environment protection. The process of 
planting trees was in Zarghona High 
School (Girls’ School), BotKhak Social 
Center and Wazir Akbar Khan Hill.  
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MEETING WITH INDONESIAN EMBASSY 

NECDO hosted the honorable guest from Indonesia 
embassy in Kabul, Mr. Budi, who visited NECDO 
office and talked about recent situation of NGO 
activities and new projects.  

In this meeting, PSWP (psychosocial Wellness 
Project) for women was discussed, women who are 
suffering from this hard situation and the 
challenges they face: 

1. NECDO will provide psychosocial wellness to 
410 women who suffer due to the social and 
political situation in the country, as most of the 
women are deprived from employment, education, 
and social participation. 

2. NECDO will also provide mother care and 
childcare training to the 400 target women in the 2-
day trainings.  

3. NECDO will also train 10 women who are the 
graduate or students of psychology faculty to work 
as psychosocial consolers in their respective 
communities 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 


